
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Friday, 28 April 2017 1:52 PM 
To: 'Lena Lettau' 
Cc: Warren Butler; AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2014/93 - 15 May Report Back 
 

Dear Ms Lettau,  
 

I refer to your email below.  
 

A video-link has been added for the hearing on 15 May 2017. An amended notice of listing will be sent out in 
due course. 
 

Ingrid Stear 
Relief Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 

Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Lena Lettau [mailto:lena.lettau@amwu.org.au]  
Sent: Friday, 28 April 2017 1:41 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Cc: Warren Butler 
Subject: AM2014/93 - 15 May Report Back 
 

Dear Associate, 
 

The AMWU intends to attend the report back listed for 15 May in respect of the above matter, before VP 
Hatcher. 
 

Two representatives (including myself) are based in Melbourne, and as such I would like to request that we 
attend via video link.  
 

Could you please confirm, at your earliest convenience, if this is possible. 

Kind regards, 

Lena Lettau | National Industrial Officer 

*Please note that I do not work on Fridays* 

Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union – Vehicle Division 
Level 2, 251 Queensberry Street 

Carlton South  VIC 3053 

T | 03 9230 5705 
M | 0419 286 145 
F | 03 9230 5896 
E | Lena.Lettau@amwu.asn.au   
  

 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email.  

 
I respectfully acknowledge Traditional Owners and Custodians of the Country on which I work. 
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